
THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING WAS HELD ON THURSDAY, 18
TH

 APRIL, 2019 

PRESENT:  Cllrs. N Sylvester(Chairman), C Meaker, D Robinson, A Broughton,  

       P Lapzcuk, D Price, R Briggs & 12 members of public 

 

1. APOLOGIES 

 Apologies were received from Cllr. D Stephenson and accepted. 

 

2. INTRODUCTION 

 The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 

3. MINUTES 

 Proposed, seconded and resolved that the minutes 20
th

 April, 2018, having 

 Been circulated and read, be signed as a true record. All in favour. 

 

4. CLERK’S REPORT 

 No issues outstanding. 

 

5. POLICE MATTERS 

 No issues outstanding.  Clerk to look into village having speed limit signs. 

 

6. PLAYING FIELD 

 Continues to be used and is very popular.  The fence is to be removed to its 

 original position this year to reduce grass cutting.  New committee members 

 are always welcome. 

 

7. VILLAGE HALL 

 The village hall continues to be well used with various groups throughout the week. 

 The table top sales, take place in the summer months & remain popular. All monies 

 received are divided between village hall and playing field. 

 

8. TREES 

 If any resident has any issues with trees In the village please contact C Meaker 

 or ELDC. 

 

9. HUTTOFT CHARITIES 

 Mrs Ambler gave charity report. Closing balance £ 

 

10. SHORT MAT BOWLS 

 New players welcome to join on Mondays 7-9 p.m. 

 

11. EMERGENCY PLAN 

 Huttoft PC to merge with Avert, Anderby for joint emergency plan.  

 

12. ANY OTHER MATTERS (discussion only) 

 Several residents voiced their concerns over felling of trees in St. Margaret’s Close. 

 Clerk to contact ELDC tree warden to arrange a site meeting. 

 There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.40 p.m.  


